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April 10, 2017 

 

Peggy Henson 

11th District Council Member 

Lexington Fayette Urban County Government 

200 E. Main Street, Lexington, KY 40507 

 

Re: Reed Lane Traffic Calming Project 

 

Dear Ms. Henson,  

 

On behalf of the Picadome Neighborhood Association, I am writing to express our support of the Traffic 

Calming Project.   

 

Mr. Roger Mulvaney came to our Board Meeting and did an excellent job describing the project. Seeing the 

plans and the intended goal, we were excited about the benefits. We voted unanimously at that Board meeting 

to endorse the project contingent upon positive feedback from the owners of the three houses whose 

sidewalks will be impacted.  When we contacted those families, we discovered that one is currently 

unoccupied as the owner is selling, so we were unable to get feedback from that family. However, the other 

two families are in support of the project.  Therefore, we, The Picadome Neighborhood Association Board, 

would like to endorse this project.  We believe this will address one of our great concerns at Lafayette High 

School for the safety of pedestrians and to slow the traffic.  

 

We are grateful to the designers for this plan and if we can provide any other assistance, please let us know. 

 

On behalf of the Board of Picadome Neighborhood Association, 

 

 
 

Melinda Ryles-Smith 

Vice President 
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